
 

 

 

Due to the COVID-19 and Government restrictions the Club has introduced important measures to 

protect you, fellow members, visitors and staff.  

Arrival:  

- Arrive ready to play golf other than Golf shoes if taking registration and/or catering inside the 

Clubhouse, as spikes are not permitted. Once arrival food and beverages have been consumed, you 
will need to return to your car to change into the appropriate footwear.  

- The changing rooms are not open at this time, only the toilet facilities which are available for your 
use.  

- Dress Code: Please follow our dress code, if wearing shorts these need to be tailored, white socks 

only can be worn and shirts must be tucked in at all times. Thank you for respecting our dress code 
at Edgbaston.  

Registration for your Tee Time: 

- The organiser will register your events arrival in the bar area. From the 8th August masks are 
required to enter the Club House. Please note masks will not be provided.  

- The Club is following the Track and Trace guidance, and we have entrusted your organiser to collate 
all details and they will contact you in the event COVID-19 should be detected at the club.  

Golf Course Safety Measures: 

- Do not touch the flag, hole changed to allow no touching of the flag. 

- One person per Golf buggy, unless from the same household.  

- No rakes present, but local rule introduced to allow placing in the bunkers under CONGU rules. 

Please rake the bunker with a club or your feet.  

- No ball washers and bins not touched or used. 

- Do not touch the red/white disc after the 8th hole.  

- In the event of an Emergency on the course please call 0121 4507939 

- In the event of thunder and lightning members and visitors are required to manage their own safety, 

but if a dangerous situation occurs the golf club will sound a long blast on the siren and members 
required to leave the course. 

 

 

 



 

 

Catering and Bar Facilities: 

- Face coverings required when in any area of the clubhouse. Guests will not have to wear masks when 
seated, consuming food or beverages.   

- The Clubhouse is operating a one-way system. Table service is in operation as service from the bar 

is currently not permitted.  

After your Round and Leaving the Club: 

- The changing and shower facilities are not available at this time 

- Do not use the shoe cleaner 

Please note these measures will be constantly reviewed alongside Government and 

governing body guidelines. Thank you for your understanding.  

 
 


